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Executive Summary 

Purpose of Report 

To report on outstanding resolutions of City Council for all four City service areas. 

Key Findings 

Item-by-item updates regarding all outstanding motions are noted in the 

attachments. Items which have been completed are noted as such and will be 
removed from the list of outstanding resolutions. 

Financial Implications 

None. 

 

Report 

Details 

Public reporting on outstanding resolutions of City Council (resolutions which 
require that staff report back to City Council) is completed twice-per-year through 

the weekly information items.  

Please refer to the attachments for a current listing of outstanding resolutions and 

updated actions by service area. 

Financial Implications 

None. 

Consultations 

Susan O’Toole, Executive Assistant 

Mary Stoddart, Executive Assistant 

Jessie Finkelberg, Executive Assistant 

Kate Wagler, Executive Assistant 
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Strategic Plan Alignment 

The reporting of outstanding resolutions of City Council aligns with the City’s value 
of integrity by ensuring transparency in City Council direction and follow-up from 

staff. 

Attachments 

Attachment-1: Outstanding Resolutions of City Council – Office of the Chief 
Administrative Officer 

Attachment-2: Outstanding Resolutions of City Council – Public Services 

Attachment-3: Outstanding Resolutions of City Council – Corporate Services 

Attachment-4: Outstanding Resolutions of City Council – Infrastructure, 

Development and Enterprise Services 

Departmental Approval 

General Managers approved content specific to their departments. 

Deputy Chief Administrative Officers approved content specific to their service 
areas. 

Report Author 

Dylan McMahon, Manager, Legislative Services/Deputy City Clerk

 
This report was approved by: 

Stephen O’Brien 

General Manager, City Clerk’s Office/City Clerk 
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